
Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering 

Minutes of meeting held on 05.03.2018  

A meeting of the course curriculum committee of the Department of Electronics and 

Communication Engineering was held on 05.03.2018 at 15.30 hrs in the Board Room with the 

agenda of restructuring ECE course curriculum for new credit scheme. The following were 

present 

Chairman 

Prof. Samir Dev Gupta, Head of the Department 

ECE Coordinator  

Dr. Meenakshi Sood 

Faculty 

Dr. Shruti Jain 

Dr. Neeru Sharma  

Dr. Vikas Baghel 

Dr. Shweta Pandit 

Dr. Ashwani Sharma 

 

The meeting progressed with following agenda items put forwarded by Prof. Samir Dev Gupta:  

1. Item no. 1: Confirmation of the approval and implementation of last minutes of meeting 

held on 13 January and 03 February 2018. 

 

2. Item no. 2: Course curriculum revision  

Discussion was held to restructure the ECE course curriculum from 195 to 165 credit scheme. 

It was emphasized by Prof Samir Dev Gupta that reducing the credit does not mean dilution 

of the syllabus. However, the syllabus content should have more weightage and restructured 

by taking into consideration AICTE norms, GATE, IIT’s, and NIT’s syllabi. 

It was stated by Prof. Samir Dev Gupta that after the course structure and syllabus has been 

finalized by committee members, it will be put up for BoS to discussion and incorporation of 

any changes before putting up for the approval of the Academic Council.  

The course structure till fourth semester has been discussed in the meeting. 

 

The meeting concluded at 17:15 hrs with a vote of thanks by Prof. Samir Dev Gupta, Head of 

Department, ECE. 


